
ISSUE 13: NOVEMBER 2024

Traffic control and large equipment will be removed at the Interstate 94 Exit 161 
reconstruction site by the end of October/early November. Construction is set to resume 
in Spring 2025, with significant traffic pattern changes. Please be prepared to encounter 
delays throughout the season. 

The North Dakota Department of Transportation appreciates your patience and caution 
while driving through the work zone this year. Safety is our top priority as we work to 
improve your commute.

•	 High mast lighting relocated for improved visibility 

•	 Temporary loop ramps constructed to maintain traffic flow throughout project phases

•	 NW and SW bridge abutments built to support bridge beams and deck

•	 Center bridge pier built to support bridge beams and deck

•	 Mechanically Stabilized Earth (MSE) wall built to support Centennial Road 
embankment where the right of way is limited
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MORE QUESTIONS?
Stay updated through this project’s dedicated webpage or send your questions to 
our Bismarck District Office.

Dean Schloss, NDDOT Bismarck Assistant District Engineer| dschloss@nd.gov

2025 PROJECT TIMELINE
The project is expected to run through the 
summer of 2026. Staying informed now 
will help prepare you for what’s ahead!

https://www.dot.nd.gov/exit161
mailto:dschloss@nd.gov

